Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, October 05, 2016 9:39 AM

To: 'Scott'; Jennifer Delgado

Subject: RE: Groundwater Monitoring and Sampling Event - Former Olympic Station (1436 Grant

Avenue, San Lorenzo, CA)

Scott,

Thanks for the update. Good work on the wells. Probably one of the best records (!) on finding wells we
“know” are probably there, but don’t know about them. Documenting if they have two well boxes as you
mentioned, would go a good long ways in demonstrating they are only used for irrigation (but doesn’t wrap up
potential exposure up completely).

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Scott [mailto:SBittinger@stratusinc.net]

Sent: Wednesday, October 05, 2016 7:43 AM

To: Jennifer Delgado; Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: RE: Groundwater Monitoring and Sampling Event - Former Olympic Station (1436 Grant Avenue, San Lorenzo,
CA)

Mark:

| believe this project (well sampling) was moved to October 19", on the same day, we will be doing Geoprobing onsite
per the recent work plan, once | get the drilling permit approved.

Last weekend | sampled two additional water wells, bring the total water well offsite samples collected to six.

Scott

From: Jennifer Delgado

Sent: Tuesday, October 4, 2016 9:12 AM

To: mark.detterman@acgov.org

Cc: Scott

Subject: Groundwater Monitoring and Sampling Event - Former Olympic Station (1436 Grant Avenue, San Lorenzo, CA)

Dear Mr. Detterman:



Please be advised that Stratus Environmental, Inc. will be conducting groundwater monitoring and sampling activities on
October 11, 2016, for the Former Olympic Station site, located at 1436 Grant Avenue in San Lorenzo, California. If you
have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Scott Bittinger at (530) 676-2062.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Delgado

Stratus Environmental, Inc.
Ph. (530) 313-9964
Jdelgado@stratusinc.net




